
CCC E&T report. 

 

 

The BCA Equipment & Techniques committee has been more or less 

inactive. Especially so since Nick Williams stepped down as Chairman 

just short of a year ago.  A new Chairman, Mark Sims has now stepped 

in.  There has been an online meeting on the 29th April.  

Unfortunately I was unable to participate and have yet to receive any 

minutes. The Resin Bonded Anchor scheme still exists and I have a 

good stock of the BP anchors for placement if needed in our region.  

There is also an approved IC anchor produced by Simon Wilson of the 

CNCC, however these do not appear to be available outside of that 

region as yet.  There is nothing else of significance to report. 

I'm happy to continue as the E & T officer if elected. 

 

Vince Allkins. 

Cambrian Caving Council. 

Equipment and Techniques Officer. 

 


